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I strongly opposed any continued activity by Cooke Aquaculture in the Salish Sea. Their record
should say everything - irresponsible, concerned only about profit, damaging our native species -
simply not needed. Others are giving you the science. I am counting on an agency of my state to
do the right thing and protect our native waters and its species.


